
 TRACED Project 
“Towards Regular Availability of Comparative European Data 

on graduates” 

ERASMUS-EDU-2021-GRADUATE TRACKING-IBA 

The AlmaLaurea Interuniversity Consortium coordinates the TRACED project in the 

framework of the second phase of the Eurograduate 2022 pilot survey promoted by the 

European Commission in 17 countries. The initiative aims at making more available the 

comparative analysis on the graduates’ employment condition, in order to allow European 

universities to adapt their academic supply and to support policy makers in the improvement 

of graduates’ employability tackling the gap between demand for competences required by 

the labour markets and the supply of competences acquired by the graduates, in order to 

fostering  better social inclusion, accessibility and mobility. The TRACED project foresees 

the set-up of a national research team comprising representatives from the Italian 

Ministry of Higher Education and Research (MUR), National Institute of Statistics (ISTAT) 

and experts from AlmaLaurea, to implement the Eurograduate 2022 initiative in Italy.  

Specific objectives 

 To adapt the national survey

questionnaire to the Eurograduate

requirements

 To develop the national survey on

2016-2017 graduates at 5 years from

graduation and on 2020-2021

graduates at 1 year from graduation,

guaranteeing the comparability of

data

 To systematize the survey results in a

technical report

 To conduct two feasibility studies on

the integration of national data from

administrative sources

Expected results 

 6 meetings of the National Research

Team

 Definition of survey methodology and

sampling

 Condution of interviews to graduates

 Cleaning and analysis of data

 Draft of the survey report

 Preparation of infographics, 

promotional brochures and video

 Organization of 3 dissemination events

Partnership 

“Funded by the European Union. Views and opinions expressed are however those of the authors only and do not necessarily reflect those of the European 
Union or EACEA. Neither the European Union nor the EACEA can be held responsible for them.”


